
 

CITY HALL: 216 FOURTH STREET NORTH   •   STILLWATER, MINNESOTA 55082 
PHONE: 651-430-8800   •   WEBSITE: www.stillwatermn.gov 

November 14, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City of Stillwater conducts a street improvement project every year, a tradition that 
has been ongoing since 1994. Streets are chosen for improvement based on their condition, 
age, utility issues, and other relevant factors. I would like to inform you that our 
engineering staff has begun working on a feasibility study for the 2025 Street Improvement 
Project. 
 
We have started surveying the streets to prepare a cost estimate for the proposed project. 
To ensure that we address the needs and concerns of our community, we would like to 
invite you to a neighborhood meeting. This meeting will provide an opportunity to discuss 
the project and hear any concerns you may have regarding sanitary sewer, storm sewer, 
water main, trees, street width, or any other issues.  Please see below for meeting details. 
 
Mill	&	Overlay:	 December	4,	2024	
Reconstruction:	 December	5,	2024	
Time:			 	 6:00	pm			 	 	 	 		
Location:		 	 City	Hall/Council	Chamber	 	
 
We encourage you to attend and ask as many questions as you may have to better 
understand what to expect from the upcoming project. Your input is invaluable to us as we 
move forward. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to seeing you at 
the meeting! 
 
Sincerely,   
 
Reabar Abdullah   
Assistant City Engineer 
City of Stillwater    
 


